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March 22, 2019  

ELECTRONICALLY FILED  

Ms. Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE:    Case No. 2018-00358 - Redacted Supplemental Response to PSC 2-16 

Dear Ms. Pinson, 

On March 1, 2019, Kentucky-American Water Company (“KAW”) filed a Petition for 
Confidential Protection that requested, inter alia, confidential treatment for meter price 
information that KAW inadvertently disclosed publicly in response to Item 16 of Commission 
Staff’s Second Request for Information.   KAW requested the Commission permit it to correct 
the oversight by replacing the publicly filed attachment to Item 16 with a redacted version that 
obscures the confidential information.  KAW further requested that the Commission remove 
the public attachment from the electronic case record until the Commission rules on this 
request.    

The Commission subsequently removed the public attachment from the electronic case 
record, and in a March 14, 2019 Order, granted confidential protection for the meter price 
information.   By this filing, KAW is providing a redacted version of the confidential portion of 
the attachment to Item 16 of Commission Staff’s Second Request for Information.  

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that the electronically filed 
documents are a true and accurate copy of the same documents being filed in paper medium; 
that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on March 22, 2019; that there 
are currently no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused from participation 
by electronic means; and that the original copy in paper medium will be filed by hand-delivery 
with the Commission within two business days from the date of the electronic filing. Should you 



have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.  

Sincerely, 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

Monica H. Braun  


